
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

             EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

                          Tyler Gum, LPN   

Congratulations goes out to Tyler for Employee for the 
month of March.   Tyler graduated from Tygart Valley High 
School in 2013; Fairmont State in 2017 and Randolph 
County LPN Nursing Program at Vo Tech in 2019.  He is 
the son of Tawnya and Scottie Gum from Valley Bend and 
is currently living in Buckhannon with his wife, Paige.  
They are expecting their first child soon.  He has been 
employed at ERCC for 1 ½ years and is currently working 

on the night shift 7PM to 7AM.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus Pandemic-------- Stanley Gould, 

ERCC Residents’ Council President 

Statement 
 

We all are affected by it; and we need to 

work together so that it will not be a long 

ongoing virus.  It is hard being separated 

from family members and friends: but 

remember, together we can whip this! I feel 

we are being taken care of very well.  We 

want to put our family members’ minds to 

rest; and not have them worry about us.  I 

would like to thank the Rehab staff, B. Hitt 

FNP, doctors, & nursing staff for their care;  

dietary staff for meals, maintenance for 

keeping things running, activity staff  for 

providing us with socialization inside-- and 

entertainment.   Environmental staff for 

keeping our rooms disinfected, and 

administration for keeping us informed of 

what is happening and what they are trying 

to do.  Mrs. Tara Shaver, Administrator, has 

been on top of this from day one.   As 

president of Residents’ Council:  “we are 

West Virginia, we WILL get through this 

before you know it with God’s help”.  

 
 

 

 

Elkins Rehabilitation & 
Care Center 

NEWSLETTER 

April 2020 

 



 Piano music and residents singing with Donna   
Jones, Activity Director (February 24, 2020) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 RESIDENTS PAINTING CLASS WITH MISS KELLI                       

3/10/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Due to several measures taken by ERCC because of the 
Coronavirus pandemic, residents were entertained with 
bingo, music, “window visits and messages for the family.  
A huge thank you to Administration and staff members!  

In addition, many thanks goes out to Residents Council for 
the pizza luncheon provided for staff on March 19.   

 

 

 

HALL BINGO 

 

 

 

 

 



SINGING WITH JEAN

 

 

MESSAGES TO THE FAMILY 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

    RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS IN APRIL  
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      Jean Bosworth            Robert Johnson 

        Sharon Ferguson        Barbara Phillips 

        Doris Hughes                Ira Vandevender 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

                  

 

 

 

 

             NEW HIRES FOR MARCH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  WELCOME TO ERCC 

 

 

 

 

          WE LOVE ERCC! 

Employees got a BIG SURPRISE on Friday, 
March 27.  The Board of Directors and Tara 
Shaver, Administrator, gave each employee an 
Appreciation Bonus; along with a letter telling us 
how much they appreciate our service and 
dedication.  They stressed to us that we are 
essential to ERCC and want us to remind 
ourselves of this daily.  “We WILL get through 
this crisis….TOGETHER!” ERCC is also helping 
with childcare issues that staff may face related 
to school closing during COVID-19.  We, as 
employees are PROUD to say we work at ERCC 
and thanks goes out to our Board of Directors 
and our Administrator for all they do for us. 

Check out the pictures and emails on the next 
page ………… 

     Susan Boatwright, Billing Specialist 

     Christina Plum, Dietary Aide/Cook 

      Emily Rowan, CNA 

     Beth Wilson, RN 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



RESIDENTS TARGET PRACTICING MARCH 30 

 

Josh Ryan target practicing.  He got all four in 
the beginning.  The last picture shows he got the 
turkey.  

 

 

 

Bear, Turkey, Deer and Squirrel   All were in 

season for ERCC’s residents!   


